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April 26, 2018 MAY 08 2018
Mayor George Flaggs
City of Vicksburg

1401 Walnut Street
Vicksburg, MS 39181

Re: BSA#1505.2
Vicksburg City Hall Restoration — Windows & Envelope

Mayor Flaggs,

We have reviewed the bid received on April 16™, 2018 for the Vicksburg City Hall Restoration-
Windows & Envelope located in Vicksburg, Mississippi and make the following
recommendation:

A total of two (2) bids were received.

Even though the low bid was higher than the stated budget, from our post bid discussion, we
understand that the City of Vicksburg is prepared to add funds to the budget in an effort to
award. We recommend awarding the contract to The Lathan Company, Inc. from Mobile, for the

base bid in the amount of $389,460.

We contacted The Lathan Company, Inc. and they have confirmed their bid amount of $
389,460.

Please let us know if additional information is needed.

Project Manager

Attachments: Certified Bid Tab

i 61 North Dunn Street, P.O. Box 867
| Eupora, Mississippi 39744
BELINDA STEWART ARCHITECTS, PA !662.258.8405&662.258~6452fax
bsa@belmdastewartaichitacts.com
www.belindastewartarchitects.com
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